
From: Hans Mast <hansmast@comcast.net>
Subject: Re: MRI Results, SSDI, Physical Therapy

Date: February 10, 2012 10:13:03 AM CST
To: "pdulberg@comcast.net" <pdulberg@comcast.net>

sounds good Paul! thanks

hans

Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 10, 2012, at 10:08 AM, pdulberg@comcast.net wrote:

Hi Hans,

I just spoke with the receptionist at Associated Neurology. The MRI results are in and they want to
see me Monday Morning 9 AM to discuss them. They wouldn't say weather it was good or bad,
just that she wanted to see me to discuss it.

I had a meeting with Margret Bradshaw yesterday and she agreed to take on my case for SSDI.
She had me sign something to give you a portion of whatever she gets for the referral.

Monday I had a re-evaluation with the physical therapist at dynamic hand therapy. She canceled
any further therapy. Said I need to see a hand/arm surgeon ASAP and that physical therapy wasn't
going to improve anything at this point.

I'm waiting to hear the MRI results Monday morning before running off to see a hand/arm surgeon.

Thats about it for now and I will let you know the results Monday.

Thanks for everything,
Paul

Paul Dulberg
847-497-4250

mailto:pdulberg@comcast.net

